
  ISSUED:  February 22, 2022 
 

 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UE 394 
 

In the Matter of 

 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY, 

 

Request for a General Rate Revision. 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

Parties are advised that the Commission will hold a Special Public Meeting on March 1, 

2022, for the annual, year-end review from Portland General Electric Company.  This 

notice is posted in this docket out of an abundance of caution to avoid ex parte concerns.  

While the year-end review will not include a discussion of the merits of any issues, the 

subject of issues raised in this rate case may be mentioned during the update.  PGE will 

file its presentation in this docket in advance of the Special Public Meeting.   

 

Parties may attend the Special Public Meeting via: 

Click:  ZOOM LINK HERE 

 
Call-in: 971-247-1195 
Meeting ID: 860 4795 9644 

Passcode: 7192739488 
 

If you have questions, please contact Kim Toews at Kimberly.Toews@puc.oregon.gov. 

  

Dated this 22nd day of February, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail  

PUC.HEARINGS@puc.oregon.gov 

 

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/86047959644?pwd=ZlgwQmRKNE1Zb21uUmp1K3VSMkVmZz09

	UE 394

